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Wednesday 13th February 2019 
  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
WORLD BOOK DAY – READING FOR PLEASURE – THURSDAY 7TH MARCH 2019 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March 2019 and as a school we are planning a variety of 
exciting activities to promote and encourage the children’s enjoyment of reading – the pleasure that is found in 
books! 
 
We will be holding a ‘whole school slumber party’ so children are asked to come into school in their pyjamas or 
onesies for the day, bringing with them their favourite book or books (these can be of any genre) and their teddy. 
Please note football kits are not permitted on this day.  
 
We will also be doing our popular ‘Teacher Read’, where members of staff will be reading their favourite books 
and children can choose which classroom they wish to visit and which books they wish to hear. Individual year 
groups will be planning their own activities for the day but all will involve the pleasure to be found in reading.    
 
We would like to invite parents to be a part of our World Book Day as well and to come into school to share stories 
with the children. Your child’s class teacher will let you know their own individual timings for this.  
 
World Book Day will be a fun-filled and productive day for the children celebrating the pleasure that is found in 
reading.  
 
Thank you for your support - we are looking forward to a wonderful day! 

 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mrs D Gilpin  
English Leader    


